
   
 

 

Dear Proffessors 

Petya Romanova 

Miglena Ivanova 

Stanislava Kovacheva-Veleva 

University of Chemical Technologies and Metallurgy - SOFIA 

 

with the present letter I would like to invite you to pay me a visit at the Polytechnic of 

Bari, Department of Mechanics, Mathematics & Management, on December 3rd 2024. 

 

Moreover, I take this opportunity to invite you at the interdisciplinary seminar that Prof. 

Matteo Villa will give on the same day (at 16:30 multimedia room MAT/01) regarding 

his pluriannual international experience as teacher and researcher in the field of 

Metallurgy. 

 

I think that your visit will be very important for exploring together common grounds, as 

well as discuss opportunities to start a fruitful collaboration between our groups in the 

future.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Luigi Tricarico 

Polytechnic of Bari 

Department of Mechanics, Mathematics & Management 

 


